
 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Phase 3 – Hazard Mitigation and Stabilization Project 
Update as of September 2, 2022 

 
Contact for Questions or Concerns: Patti Watson, 1-800-687-3417, 505-245-3134 direct office, 
505-269-9691 cell, pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
 
Crews are working in 2 locations in 
Upper Canyon (See maps) 

1) 816-828 Main Road and/or 110-
113 Bradford Drive (Location 5B 
and 5C) 

2) 113-123 Singing Pine Road 
and/or Main Road between 
Emmons Drive and Fox Drive 
(Location 8A) 

 
Week 9/6/22-9/9/22 
NOTE: Crews will not be working on 
Monday, Sept. 5 in observance of 
Labor Day.  
Water samples are being collected from 
all locations. 

 
Tree Surveying 
Crews have marked trees in the construction 
easement that were identified as: 

 Remove 

 Remain 

 Evaluate 
 
Trees to remain marked with a white ribbon 
with blue polka dots and painted with a blue O. 
Trees to remove have a red ribbon and painted 
with a red X. Trees to evaluate have a yellow 

ribbon. The meeting with the team and the arborist is slated for the week of Sept. 19-23, 2022 to review 
the trees identified. During this meeting, any trees within the temporary access easements that are 
proposed for removal to allow safe access to the work area will be identified in order to discuss with the 
property owner.  NOTE: After the meeting, the project team will coordinate with impacted 
property owners regarding the determinations for the trees at their sites. 
 
Other Ongoing Activities:  Temporary boundary fencing is scheduled to be installed the week of Sept. 
19-23, 2022. 
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